AMHERST COLLEGE

Amherst, Massachusetts
OFFICE OF THE DEAN

April 20, 1953

Mr. Robert L. Stern Lord Jeffery Amherst Club Amherst College Amherst, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Stern:

I wish to inform you that the Trustees of Amherst College approved at their meeting on Saturday, April 18, of your selection as a George A. Plimpton Fellowship holder for the academic year 1953—1954 to study Theology at St. Joseph's Seminary.

If for any reason you do not attend the graduate school for which your fellowship has been awarded, please communicate with me and secure approval of the school which you wish to attend.

Sincerely yours,

C. Scott Porter

Dean

csp/pm